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BOARD DELAYS ACTION ON 
POSSIBLE RELOCATION 
 
The UTS Board of Trustees met in a 
marathon five-hour session at the 
Seminary on Friday, February 2, 2001.  
The key agenda item was possible 
relocation to 4 West 43rd Street in New 
York City.  A variety of pros and cons 
were discussed.  In the end, the major 
sticking point was HAS-UWC’s plans 
for major construction 

there.  Board 
members were 

unwilling to 
authorize a 
move without 
the Seminary 
obtaining a 

3-5 year lease to operate.  Since the 
Seminary has not yet gained this level 
of commitment, the board delayed any 
immediate decision. 
 
The board did, however, assign an ad 
hoc committee to investigate the 
situation further and the full Board 
agreed to meet again in three weeks 
time. 
 
In other business, the board heard 
proposals for the sale of a conservation 
easement and property development at 
Barrytown.  They ratified the current 
curriculum and added Dr. Winings to 
their Academic Committee.  They also 
made a commitment to vote on at least 
one new Board member with links to 

the New York Extension Center.  
President Hendricks reported on 
activities at Barrytown and Dr. 
Winings reported on New York City. 
 
 
 
STUDENT COUNCIL (Meeting 
of 1/31/01) 
 
- Three (3) volunteers will be chosen 
from Junior, Senior and Divinity 
classes to support Kazunori Arase in 
the Worship Committee. 
 
- On Wednesday, 2/7/01, Hoon Dok 
Hae will be conducted by classes. 
 
- Senior and Divinity classes will 
recommend two (2) people to organize 
an Oratorical Contest.  The contest 
will begin at the end of this month. 
 
- BIRTHDAY CELEBRATION 
Today, February 7th, for all those who 
were born in the months of January 
and February.  The fun will begin in 
the Dining Room from 12:30 PM – 
1:00 PM!! 
 
- Financial requests from the Soccer 
Club, Junior Class, Music Group, 
Team Activity Allowance and the 
Worship Committee have all been 
approved. 
 
- An e-mail address has been 
established for the Student Council.  
Now, anyone can send and read 
e-mails regarding agenda, requests, 
and other business related to the 
Student Council. 
 
 
 
 



The e-mail address is: 
 
UTSsc@hotmail.com 
 
The Password for checking this e-mail 
is:  20002001 
 
 
 
WELCOME TO NEW I.E.P. 
STUDENTS 
 
WELCOME, from Korea:  Chan In Jeon, 

Chin Gyu Kim and Hyo Hyoung Lee to 

the I.E.P. Program.  Also, Cheul Hwa 

Jeong and Ja Sub Koo are new to the 

program.   

 

Finally, we have two new students who 

entered UTS:  Yeon Shil Kim and Won 

Sang Song! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P.S.  
WELCOME TO 
ALL OUR NEW 
AND 
RETURNING 
STUDENTS! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Mr. Wayne Hill reported that I.E.P. 
students have been on three (3) field 
trips so far this term: 
 
- The New York State Museum in 

Albany 
- A tour of the Bard College Campus 
- A tour of the CIA (Culinary 

Institute of America) in Hyde Park. 
 
 
 
PING PONG TOURNAMENT TO 
BEGIN THIS WEEK 
 

Please see the large 
display of teams in the 

Cafeteria.  The first 
round begins TODAY!  

“Good Luck!” 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


